
"Education is the most powerful weapon
which you can use to change the world." 

 Nelson Mandela

Break a record day
The children had a wonderful time competing to break the 
record and we had a huge number of winners across the year groups.
 We hope they enjoyed the day as much as we did. Another 11b411 promise
completed 🙂 

Transition day
The children at GCA spent time in their new classes on Thursday and all had a
brilliant time. We hope the Year 6 children all enjoyed visiting their secondary
school. 

Sun safety
There are still a number of children coming in without water bottles or hats.
Please make sure these are sent in every day.  

Have a great weekend
Mrs Ruck

The children have bought home their school
reports today - please take the time to read
them and talk to your child about it. If there is
anything you want to discuss please do
contact the class teacher. 

Dear parents

Reminder of the week Attendance matters



Year group Class Name Teacher

3-4 Nursery Kahlo Mrs Rodford

Reception Rashford Mrs Dias

Year 1 Wonder Miss Barry

Year 2 Thunberg Miss Hupé

Year 3 Attenborough Mr Bryan

Year 4 Pankhurst Mrs Palm

Year 5 Mandela Mrs Pavlovic / Ms Eddy

Year 6 Frank Mrs Holland

I am please to share the teaching staff allocations for next
academic year. We will discuss this with the children before move

up morning but please do discuss this with them as well.  

Classes for 2025-2026



Dates for your diary

14  July - Sports Day   th

Reception - Year 2 - 9:15 - 11:45
Year 3-6 - 1:00-3:15

18  July - Year 6 Show - 1:30pmth

22nd  July - Year 6 Leavers Assembly -
1:15pm

22  - Term ends at 2pm for all nd

 


